18th March 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

After the success of the Y6 Leaver's Hoodies last year, we are delighted to be working with the same company this year and can announce that the online shop for the 2022 Leaver's Hoodies is now live online. Please see the accompanying leaflet for further information.

To complete your order, please visit the link below: <a href="https://wav.ee/vernonparkhoodies22">https://wav.ee/vernonparkhoodies22</a>

The deadline for orders is **Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> June at 9am**. At this point, the online platform allowing you to make orders will close. Therefore, if you would like to purchase a hoody, please don't leave it too late!

When ordering, it is advised to order a size above your child's current age to allow room for growing. Size and colour guides are available online through the link above.

The costs for ordering are as follows:

For a Vernon Park hoody without personalisation of a printed nickname - £19 For a Vernon Park hoody with personalisation of a printed nickname - £22.

All further information can be found online by following the link above.

Please note that hoodies **cannot** be ordered through the School Money and are only available from the online shop via the link above.

Many thanks

UKS2 team

## TIME TO ORDER YOUR LEAVERS HOODIE



## TO PLACE YOUR ORDER SIMPLY VISIT

http://wav.ee/vernonparkhoodies22

## DEADLINE:

Friday 3rd June at 9am

Your School contact is E Green.

Follow the on-screen instructions and complete your order by payment using any major credit or debit card.

